San Antonio Express-News

MYSA.com | Wednesday April 20, 2016 | The voice of South Texas since 1865

THE SAN ANTONIO CHAPTER OF THE SONS OF THE AMERICAN REVOLUTION CELEBRATES ITS 1930 FOUNDING.



From left to right: Current President David Brooks, former Presidents, Stephen Rohrbough, Robert Hancock, Harry Long, Joseph M. Ware, Edward Butler, Sr. and George W. Harcourt

Members and their guests gathered at the Petroleum Club to commemorate the founding of the chapter in 1930. Former chapter president Col. Joseph M. Ware presented a program rich in the history and culture of leading up to the time of the chapter's founding. A biographical vignette of each founder provided insight into each man and his qualifying SAR ancestor. A particularly interesting and informative slide in the presentation was that of the relationships, personal and business, between the founders.